Li Jornici

From:

"Dave Lochbaum" <dlochbaum@ucsusa.org>

To: Date: (1) @nrc.gov> 12/17/03 1:53PM

Subject:

Salem Safety Culture

Hello Lisa:

I am contacting you on behalf of Dr. Kymn Harvin. She, and only she, is copied on this e-mail. [And I'm not going to employ the old trick of then forwarding this e-mail to everyone else.]

As you probably know, Dr. Harvin made allegations to Region I concerning (1) her termination after raising concerns about safety at Salem and Hope Creek, and (2) the broader concern about "chilling effect" at the site.

During our recent ADR workshop meeting, several individuals at several times stated that OI cannot investigate safety culture, OI can only investigate allegations of 50.7 violations. I know - and am not seeking confirmation from you - that OI is investigating Dr. Harvin's first allegation about wrongful termination. It is my understanding that along the way, OI is also asking questions on behalf of the safety culture inquiry.

If you can, can you tell me:

- a) Is the safety culture inquiry being conducted by staff from Region I?
- b) If not, then by whom?
- c) Which NRC inspection procedure is governing the inquiry?

The reason for the questions is that we want to verify that the scope of the safety culture inquiry is sufficiently large and not narrowly focused on low hanging fruit.

Thanks.

Dave Lochbaum Nuclear Safety Engineer Union of Concerned Scientists 1707 H Street NW Suite 600 Washington, DC 20006-3962 (202) 223-6133 x113 (202) 223-6162 fax

Make your voice heard on important environmental and security issues. Join the Union of Concerned Scientists Action Network at www.ucsaction.org.
Its quick, easy, and FREE.

CC:



1

Information in this record was deleted in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act, exemptions 10.

FOIA- 2005-0194

Q-165